
News from the office...  
 
 

For the month of  September, the students here at Naples Pre-
school Academy will be learning all about community helpers. If  
you are a community helper, and would like to come in and do a 

small presentation for either the school or your child’s class, please 
let the front office know. 

 
We would like to show our appreciation to all of  our  

wonderful grandparents by hosting a small gathering in the  
village between 7am and 9am on September 6, 2019.  

 
 

Teddy Bear Portraits will be out to take school pictures on Sep-
tember 19th and 20th.  

 
We have so many fun things planned for the upcoming school 

year. Make sure to read over the newsletter every month to see 
what fun things are planned for the month. 

 
 

We would like to remind you to please check your child in and out 
using your ProCare fingerprint daily. If  you do not have a fin-

gerprint or it does not work, please see Ms. Sam or Ms. Janet 
at the front desk. 

 
 
 

A reminder that NPA closes at 5:30pm. There is a late pick up fee 
of  $3 per minute. So please be here on time to avoid any extra 
fees! Also, there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account for 

every family you bring to NPA!! Thank you for all your coopera-
tion and sharing your children with us. 
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September 2nd—Labor Day (NPA CLOSED) 

September 6th—Grandparents Day Celebration 

September 10th——Parent Orientation (6-7) 

September 19th and 20th—Picture Day 

 

September 19th: ALL VPK CLASSES, INFANTS, AND 
SIBLINGS  

photos will start at 9:00am.  

 

September 20th: 1’s, 2’s, and 3’s 
photos will start at 9:00am.  



Turning 1 
Adonis R 9/29 

Turning 3 
Archer C 9/19 

Abigail B 9/26 

 

Turning 4 
Ivan J 9/14 

                     Turning 5 
       Melaine D 9/6       &     Landon C 9/12 



INFANT NEWS 

Wow!!! September is here. Welcome back old 
friends and new friends. 
 

The infants would like to wish Mr. Adonis a very 
happy first birthday. He will be turning 1 on Sep-
tember 29.  
 

We would also like to welcome Ms. Danielle to 
our classroom!  
 

This month we will be learning about families, 
making friends, apples and learn about ourselves. 
 

Now that it's a new school year please remember 
to label all your belongings… Bottles (tops and 
bottles themselves) bowls, spoons, food, snacks, 
extra clothing, sheets, blankets, bibs, wipes and 
anything else that you bring in. This will make 
sure that all their belongings stay with the correct 
child. Thank you so much! 
 

Please always read to your child every night and 
go over their day with them. Please remember to 
sing ABC and 123 with your child every night. 
 

Mrs. Ivy 

ONEs NEWS 

 

In the ones we would like to welcome 
three new students; Pia, Mason and 
Sebastian. For the month of August we 
will be learning about community help-
ers, also we will be reviewing letters 
E,F,G and H colors are white and Red, 
for shapes square, cylinder, and Octa-
gon  

         I would like to remind you to keep 
reading to your children every day, and 
label everything with your child's first 
and last name.  
 

Thanks, Ms. Yudy  

 

“If you think someone could use a 
friend be one!” 

TWOs NEWS 

Hello September! We have missed you! We have a lot of fun 
things planned for this month and are ready for all the cool ad-
ventures and activities. We will be learning about new things 
such as community helpers and the many ways they help the 
world and the people in it. We will learn about different shapes 
and colors like ovals, squares and white and red. We will also 

be celebrating Archer’s Birthday on the 19th and Abigail's birth-
day on the 26th. They will be moving up to the 3`s and we will 
miss them dearly, we are so happy they are apart of our little 

family.  
Love, Ms. Loissa  



THREEs NEWS 

Happy upcoming Fall, y'all! With the new month we'll be learning the new topic of community 
helpers, such as doctors/nurses, construction, firefighters/police, teachers, etc. We will also be 
reviewing the colors white and red, and the shapes square, cylinder, and octagon. Our month's 
letters will be Ee-Hh, and numbers 3, 4, and 5. As always, I am more than happy to help with 

take-home materials to support your child's learning outside of the classroom.  
 

We would love to welcome our new friends to our classroom: Sarai and Ivan! We are all looking 
forward to a wonderful new school year filled with fun and friendship! 

 

Warm regards, 
 

Ms. Maureen 

VPK A & B NEWS 

We would like to give you a warm welcome to our VPK class. Ms. Carol, Ms. Shameka, Ms. Su-

erene and Ms.  Carolina will be the VPK teachers. We are excited  for our friends this school year 

and to make lots of new memories and great adventures.  We will first begin working on name 

recognition and school rules.  

Happy Birthday to Melanie D, 

and Landon C. 

Thank you, VPK teachers 

Ms. Carol, Ms. Shameka, Ms. Suerene and Ms. Carolina 


